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Those charities  who have illegal protests against mining should have their DGR revoked.
Why should the taxpayer subsidise these groups who are aiming to ruin  our economy by
destroying the mining industry, a mainstay of the Australian economy. Most of these
protestors must on social security otherwise why aren't they working? Shame on Australia
to pay them to do this and then also subsidise them since they claim to be  a charity.
I cannot understand why Australia has so many disruptive charities there is something
wrong here! Indeed the number of registered charities is totally out of control all at the
poor taxpayers peril.
L Gelson


